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November 06, 2018
Department of Biology, Faculty of Engineering,

Samudra University, 

Kampus Unsam Meurandeh, Langsa 

Indonesia 24354
Dear the Editor in Chief of YARSI Medical Journal
We would like to submit our manuscript by Vivi Mardina, Beni Al Fajar and Fitriani with the affiliations of Biologi Department, Fcaulty of Engineering, Samudra University. 
Our manuscripts entitled “Potency of Phytomedicine Wedelia biflora Extract as Chemopreventive Agent on the Cases of Breast cancer Mice 7,12 Dimetilbenz(α)Antrasena-induced” to your journal (YARSI Medical Journal; p-ISSN: 0854-1159, e-ISSN: 2460-9382). It is a research paper to development the potential Wedelia biflora extract that has sitotoksisitas activities and to develop the cytotoxic potential of Wedelia biflora as an anti-cancer agent to inhibit the molecular mechanism of breast cancer in vivo . 
The novelty of this study (the article) is the scientific evidence of Wedelia biflora extract as anti cancer through proliferation inhibition of breast cells in vivo.
Correspondence and phone calls about the paper please be directed to Vivi Mardina, at the following address, telephone and fax number and e-mail address：

Vivi Mardina
Department of Biology, Faculty of Engineering, Samudra University, 

Kampus Unsam Meurandeh, Langsa 24354 Indonesia 

Tel: +6282326843572
Fax: +62641-426535
E-mail: vmardina@unsam.ac.id
We affirm that this manuscript is original, has not been published and is not under consideration for publication to any other journal or any other type of publication either by me or any of my co‐authors. 
Author(s) has been read and agree to the Ethical Guidelines.

Thank you for your attention to our paper.

Sincerely yours,

Vivi Mardina
